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Dear Homeland Security Partner, 
 
Please join your private and public sector colleagues at the San Antonio Corporate Security Symposium 
on March 30, 2023, at United Services Automobile Association (USAA), 9800 Fredericksburg Road, San 
Antonio, TX 78288. The San Antonio Corporate Security Symposium is open to personnel in the private 
sector, state, and local government, as well as personnel supporting the homeland security mission. The 
San Antonio Corporate Security Symposium will feature speakers from the Department of Homeland 
Security, Federal Bureau of Investigation, other U.S. Government entities, state, and local agencies, as 
well as the private sector. Speakers at this day-long event will address a wide range of homeland 
security topics including:  Mandalay Bay Case Study, Active Shooter Incident Awareness—Prevention, 
Response, and Reunification, The Use and Abuse of Social Media: Misinformation and Disinformation, 
The Path from Response to Recovery: Lessons Learned, Protecting the Power Grid, The Power of 
Collaboration: Intelligence and Information Sharing, and Cyber Crisis Management: Mitigation, 
Readiness, and Response. 

Attendance is free; however, pre-registration is mandatory. Walk-ins will NOT be admitted. Please 
register:  https://css.gss.anl.gov/css/seminar/SanAntonio2023     
 
The San Antonio Corporate Security Symposium is jointly facilitated by the U.S. Department of Homeland Security, Office of 
Intelligence and Analysis and Cybersecurity and Infrastructure Security Agency; and is hosted by USAA. 
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